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Tuesday 22nd August 2023 

CLOSURE OF TANGERINE STREET PEDESTRIAN GATE 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to advise you that access to the school via Tangerine Street Pedestrian Gate will be closed morning and 

afternoons commencing Monday 28th August. This is a result of the school engaging with a major works project with 

the Department of Education to install an aesthetic soccer field and running track on our field.  

Temporary fencing will be installed around the perimeter of the work.  

The gate will be reopened once the project is completed. 

Plans 

 

Thank you for your anticipated understanding. 

 

 

Mrs Kristy Bentley 

Principal 


